
April 2013

Dear Registrant:

Your registration has been received, and we are so glad you will be with us April 22-25, 2013.  Why not 
encourage your Worship leader/worship team/friends check out our website at www.mounthermon.org/
worshipintheredwoods. Many attenders find they get more from the conference 
when they share it with a friend. We anticipate a great time and excited we’ll finally be together.  

If you did not pay in full at the time of registration, please remember to send the balance due by April 18, 
2013 to guarantee your reservation.  You may charge your deposit and/or balance due over the phone or through 
your online account at register.mounthermon.org. We accept Visa® and MasterCard®.  

CHECK-IN  is at 4:30pm on Monday, April 22.  Room keys are available at that time.  After check-in, visit the 
Exhibitors Hall (Multipurpose Room), or just enjoy the campus.  The opening dinner at 6:00pm in the Dining Hall 
will set the tone for the week.  Don’t miss it!  Our first session follows at 7:00pm in the auditorium. 

EXTRA THINGS YOU MIGHT WANT TO BRING:  A flashlight, rain gear, Bible, laptop, pencils and pens, alarm 
clock, and hiking shoes.  Evenings are generally cool, so you will want a jacket or coat. All housing at Mount 
Hermon includes the provision of linens, including towels and starter soap. If you’re bringing any kind of electric 
appliance or computer (wireless access available in several places around campus EXCEPT in lodging), an 
extension cord may be needed as well. Some have found a small, high intensity lamp is helpful for in-room work as 
most sleeping rooms have only “atmosphere” lighting.
 
DRESS IS CASUAL ALL WEEK.  This normally means slacks or jeans.  We want you comfortable as you enjoy this 
time.  Our campus is hilly with many uneven walkways—wear comfortable footgear. 
 
The Mount Hermon Book Shop carries some clothing items, tapes and CDs, Bibles, general Christian books, and 
has a limited sundries section with items you may have forgotten, including toothpaste, aspirin, film, postcards, etc.  
Visa® and MasterCard® are accepted there. 

You will find that there is nothing else quite like Mount Hermon.  The setting, the good food, camaraderie, 
laughter, the worship and fellowship together—all are part of what have made this place so special. You’ll do lots 
of walking, sitting, eating, (and maybe a little sleeping) during our time together!  Expect a blessing!  Pray for 
the faculty.  Ask God to keep you receptive to the things He has planned for you and look forward to the variety 
of instruction, inspiration, and challenge available through our faculty and this year’s plenary speaker, Rene 
Schlaepfer, senior pastor at Twin Lakes Church in Santa Cruz, CA.

If you still have questions, please e-mail me at dave.burns@mounthermon.org.  For all reservation questions or 
concerns, call the Registration Office toll-free at 1-888-MH-CAMPS. We look forward to seeing you soon!  

Yours for a quality Worship Experience,

Dave Burns
Director, Mount Hermon Worship in the Redwoods Conference			 


